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Editorial 

 

Dear Reader, 

As I sat reading through the papers contained within this issue, my smartphone bleeped to 
announce the publication of a news article that it thought might be of interest to me. My 
smartphone, as it usually is, was indeed right, for the article that it had identified related to 
the fact that the mathematician, code breaker, and computer scientist, Alan Turing was soon 
to be honoured by having his portrait portrayed on the United Kingdom’s new fifty pound 
note.  The honouring of possibly the greatest figures in the whole history of computer science 
is a welcomed contribution in providing Turing with the posthumous thanks and gratitude 
society failed to give him during his life.  

The papers in this journal and myriads of others published elsewhere seek to build on the 
legacy of the likes of Turing. Things were often far from easy for him but nonetheless he stove 
onwards to success. It is my hope that as our journal progresses to maturity that we too will 
keep going in our research and other endeavours, despite any setbacks that might befall us.  

With best wishes.  

 
Professor Andrew Ware, 
On behalf of the Editorial Board, 
Annals of Emerging Technologies in Computing (AETiC).   
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